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2nd May 2024 
Term 6 Educational Visit for Year 3 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
,  

Now that arrangements have been finalised, we are delighted to tell you about the visits that we have arranged 
to enrich our curriculum in Term 6. 
 

Cheltenham Science Festival 

• Wednesday 5th June 2024 

• Cheltenham Town Hall and Imperial Gardens 

• Start time at venue 12:00pm (leave school by 11am) 

• End time at venue 3:00pm 

• Cherwell will return to school for 3:15pm 

• Sherborne will return to school for 3:30pm 

• Children will need a packed lunch 

• School uniform must be worn with comfortable shoes to walk in 

• Sun cream/hat/waterproof will be needed depending on the forecast – please check that morning 
 

The activities during this trip will link to the children’s work on Earth and Space.  Children will be inspired 
through a talk by Meganne Christian (a future astronaut) about what it takes to be an astronaut and the training 
involved.  The talk will take place in Cheltenham Town Hall.  Children will also spend time in the festival’s 
Makershack to put their knowledge and skills into practice and learn more about all-things science. 
 
Payment  
The school invites you to make a voluntary contribution of £8.00 to cover the cost of the above activities. 
No child will be prevented from joining the activities because their parents do not pay but we must point out that 
an activity may have to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient contributions. All contributions should be 
made via the ParentPay website by Monday 20th May.  If you are experiencing difficulty, please contact the 
school office. 
 
Permission and help  
Permission is assumed when you make your contribution for your child’s activity. You only need to email us if 
you’re either unable to make a voluntary contribution but give permission for your child to attend, if your child 
receives Pupil Premium funding (see below) or if you are able to help on the trips. Our email address is: 
admin@nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk. We require additional adult support for the external visit, so 
appreciate any offer of help from parents. Please contact the office of you can help. 
 
Pupil Premium  
If your child receives Pupil Premium, the school will use the funding to pay for your child’s activities. You do not 
need to make a contribution. You do, however, need to give permission for your child to attend by emailing the 
office as explained above.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to offering your child this exciting opportunity to 
support their learning. Please keep this letter safe for future reference during the term. As always, if you have 
any questions then please feel free to speak to us or contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Year 3 Team 
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